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MINISTRY OF EDUCATION
TE TAHUHU O TE MATAURANGA

2 6 APR 2017

Bill Hale
fyi-request-5781-69ce459d@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Bill

Thank you for your email of 24 April 2017 requesting the following information:

Can you provide me with a summary of the Serious Fraud Investigation findings
relating to the investigation (circa 2015) into overpayments made to Taratahi by TEC
Specific culpabilities regarding staff directives to defraud by senior management are
of specific interest fo me, as is repayment arrangements of the admitted
overpayments to Taratahi.

| am transferring your request to the Serious Fraud Office under section 14(b)(ii) of the
Official Information Act, as the information you have requested is more closely connected to
the functions of that department.

Under section 28(3) of the Act, you have the right to ask an Ombudsman to review this
response. You can do this by writing to info@ombudsman.parliament.nz.

Yours sincerely

on Sanders
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